
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

     
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
  
 
   
 
 

We believe in the 

power of stories! 
Building All Children has helped hundreds of 

children and each child has a story that is 
unfinished! We are grateful to be a part of their 

journey! 

 
                            
                             

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting News 
 We are moving into “the Venue 

68- The Development Center” in 

the future! We cannot wait!  
(please see picture and details below) 

 

 
 
 

 
 

BAC has been given the opportunity to 

be a part of the Development Center 

that Asbury United Methodist is 

rebuilding. This BIG building is an answer 

to many prayers and a HUGE blessing. 

We plan to move in once Asbury 

completes the youth center and 

finishes the remodel of the Venue 

building. So we have a bit of a wait but 

it will be worth the wait! Once we are 

officially moved in we will have an 

open house for you to attend! 

2019 - 2020 

We are excited about  

2020! 

 
 

 

Check Out Our Wish 

List 
https://buildingallchildren.org/wish-list-bac/ 

 

Donate 
http://buildingallchildren.org/donate/ 

 

 

 

 

Sponsor A Playgroup 
Contact Kendra@buildingallchildren.org 

You will be helping hundreds of Tulsa 

children! 

 

 

 

This building will 
allow us to help 

BUILD more 
children and their 

development. 

https://buildingallchildren.org/wish-list-bac/
http://buildingallchildren.org/donate/
mailto:Kendra@buildingallchildren.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The BAC Team 
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Building Readers 
continues to impact children and their 
ability to read and learn. We have had 

several students graduate from our 
program with more confidence and the 

ability to successfully read! 
 

We completed 529 reading sessions 
in 2019! We currently have a waiting list 
for 2020! We are in need of two more 

part-time Reading Specialists. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

THANK YOU 
To all our Donors and Corporate 

Sponsors! We couldn’t do it 
without your support! 

  

 

        

 

 
     

 

Annual Benefit Dinner 
Nearly 300 guests enjoyed a wonderful 

dinner and learned how they can impact 
Tulsa through Building All Children. It was 
the most successful event we’ve had yet!  

 

 
Huge “thank you” to Tamara Noel 

and Sarah McPhail for Co-Chairing 

our Benefit Dinner!  

Kendra Morgan - Certified Child & Parenting Specialist 

& BAC Founder and Director 

Kristen Wigner- Child Development Specialist 

Julie Khalil - Resource Coordinator 

Lauren Bryan – Playgroup Specialist 

Melissa Cole - Administrative Assistant 

Jean Evans - Building Readers Coordinator & Teacher 

Patti Southard - Reading Specialist & Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 

I graduated 

from Building 

Readers! 

I just started Building 

Readers and I’m already 

more confident! 

Praying 
Together! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                              
  

 

Speaking Events 
o South Tulsa Baptist- Parenting with 

Purpose- Jan 31st 
o Children’s Ministry Expo- Feb 7th 
o Fellowship Bible –Feb 26th 
o Asbury Parenting Event- Feb 28th 

Please check out our 
website calendar for all our 

events and activities. 

Playgroups 

 

   

Please Pray For… 
 Our BAC families and their children  

 Moms and Mentors (we need more 
mentors) 

 More children to be sponsored!   

 The opportunity to help families pay for 
needed therapy.   

 Pray for the BAC staff and that our 
hearts will continue to pour into 
children. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Presenting Sponsors, for 
supporting our 6th Annual Benefit Dinner. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Charles and Peggy Stephenson 
Foundation for matching up to $10,000 

We are so thankful for your giving hearts! 
 

THANK YOU to ALL our 

Donors! 
Lives are changing because of your financial 

support. Thank you, beyond measure, for 
partnering with us to help fund 

assessments, therapies, and resources 
needed to BUILD our families. Your support 

has eternal impact and is so appreciated! 

 

We have served: 
1,102 children  

at our 35 playgroups in 2019!  
Please join us in 2020 at our weekly 

playgroups! 
(See schedule below) 



 

  
 
 
 
 

Building 

All 
Children’s 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Chris Jacobsen- Chairman   
Kelly Caldwell- Secretary  
Trey Cooper- Treasurer 
David Love- Corporate  

Janell Carter 
Dionne Kizziar   

Elizabeth G. Zeiders  
Ryan Morgan  

 

 

2020 Girls Event 

 
We are so excited about our #BuildingAllGirls event 

on Date is August 1st and time will be 10am-12pm 

for ages 4-9 years old at the Venue 68. This event is 

FREE to the community. Every girl will receive a free 

t-shirt and giveaways. There will be booths provided 

by local churches and local community 

organizations with activities and fun experiences.  

Mark your calendars…share with friends…let us 

know if you can volunteer!  

Free tickets will be available soon! 
Thank you Gamma Phi Beta Tulsa Alumnae  

Building Moms 

& Mentors 
Coming in February 

 
We will have two groups. Small 

group of moms meeting at our BAC 
office 1st/3rd Monday at 6:30-
8:30P.M. We will also have a 

private Facebook group! Email will 
be going out soon to all our moms! 

 

 

Dear 
Daughters: 
Love letters 
to the next 
generation. 
We desire to 
BUILD moms 
and support 
moms! 

Website: Buildingallchildren.org 
Phone: 918.398.6127 
Email: info@buildingallchildren.org 


